
 

   

 

 

 

23 May 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Today we said goodbye to Year 11 and Year 13 who will now only come into school for their exams.  It 

has been a privilege to be part of their education at Lawnswood School.  We wish them well for the 

remainder of their exams and look forward to seeing them in the summer to celebrate their results.   

 
Year 7 Equipment 

After the half-term break, we are working with Year 7 students to ensure that they have all the 

equipment that they need in school each day. All students should have this equipment, but especially if 

your child is in Year 7 could you ensure that they have;  

A bag big enough to fit their books into, 2 black pens, 1 purple pen, 1 green pen, 2 pencils, an eraser and 

a ruler. Students also require a calculator.  

We want students to be able to take books home so that you can look at them with your child but at 

the moment many students have either no bag or a very small one. Students can buy a range of equipment 

from our shop in school that opens at break times. Pencils and black pens are 5p, green pens, purple 

pens and rulers are 10p.  

 

Morley Apprenticeship Festival  

The festival will take place on Saturday 19 July 2025 and aims to give students a valuable insight into 

career pathways, local training providers, and the skills employers are really looking for. 

The day will feature: 

• A wide range of local and national employers 

• Interactive stands and demonstrations 

• Information on apprenticeship programmes and career routes 

• Opportunities to speak with training providers and current apprentices 



 

 

 

 

   

 
 

SEND Next Choices - Getting ready for adult life is returning to Leeds first direct arena on 

Tuesday 24th June 2025! 

The event is an opportunity for young people with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) and 

their parents, carers, support workers and teachers to prepare themselves for adult life. You will be able 

to find out about jobs, training, apprenticeships, college courses, voluntary work, leisure activities, 

finances, support and benefits available in Leeds. Over 70 organisations will be there on the day with 

support and information. 

There will also be information sessions about supported internships and financial support. You will be 

able to meet organisations who can support you as you move into adult life. Everyone is welcome and 

the event is free to attend.  

Book your free ticket for one of three time slots: 10am to 12pm, 1pm to 3pm or 4pm to 6pm. 

Free tickets can be booked via this link: http://bit.ly/send25 

If you have any questions, please email esemployers@leeds.gov.uk 

 

I hope you and your families enjoy a restful half term and we look forward to seeing all our students 

back after half term.   

 

Key dates for week commencing 2 June –  

Year 7 & Year 8 exams 

Monday 

Year 8 HPV vaccinations 

Tuesday 

Year 7 trip to Kirkstall Abbey 

Wednesday 

Onatti French Theatre performance 

Prize Giving rehearsal 

Thursday 
Year 9 assembly delivered by Channel 4 

http://bit.ly/send25
mailto:esemployers@leeds.gov.uk


 

 

 

 

   

Athletics @ Leeds Beckett 

Friday 

Ticket launch for the 180 years archive event 

GCSE Geography exam prep 

 

Yours faithfully   

   

Mrs J Bell    

Headteacher  


